
About the Visitation to the hospitalized patients 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience to inpatients and their families. 
Due to the transition to stage 5 of new coronavirus infection, the following 

measures will be taken from 8th May（Mon）to prevent nosocomial infection. 

※Please note that the following information is subject to change at short 
notice depending on the future spread of infection. 
 

・When you come to the hospital, we would like to check your body 

condition. 

・Before going to ward, please report to the reception desk on the 1st floor. 

・Please refrain from eating and drinking during the visit. 

 

＜Maternity ward・MFICU> 

・Meeting Time：From 1p.m. to 8p.m. 

・When you come to pick up at discharge, please wait at waiting room on the 1st 

floor. 

・Meeting only at the hospital room. 

※It is not possible to visit the outpatient floor on the 1st floor or use shared 

parts such as salons. 

＜Delivery room＞ 

・If you wish to have a witnessed delivery, please check the hospital website 

in advance 

 

＜NICU/GCU＞ 

・Please consult with staffs. 

 
For visitors, please make sure the following in advance. 
(For inpatients, please call us for consultation if you have following 

symptoms.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  
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・Please measure your body temperature in advance. 

・Please do not come to our hospital when you have a 

symptom of cold  

(For example, a fever, cough, or sore throat). 

・If you are concerned about your body condition, please 

stay at home.  

・When you visit our hospital, you must wear a mask 

and please use the hand sanitizer. 


